Message from the Dean [z & 3%

Welcome to the 5th issue of CPCE Connect.

Recognising that research informs quality teaching, CPCE established the Research Committee in 2010, followed by the
implementation of various measures to encourage research and scholarly activities. In this issue, Dr Benny Chan and Dr Jandia Poon,
two academics with CPCE research funding support, will share with you how they apply their research findings in the enhancement of
teaching practices. We will also highlight a few publications by CPCE scholars.

We are glad to share with you that CPCE will further enrich its “2+2” articulation model, with SPEED’s targeted launch of various 2-year
top-up honours degree programmes leading to PolyU-SPEED or PolyU awards as from 2014/15. These programmes, spanning the
disciplines of science and technology, accountancy, bilingual studies and communication, will provide more articulation pathways for
the sub-degree graduates from HKCC and other institutions.

We will also introduce CPCE'’s initiatives in internationalisation through our enhanced collaborations with overseas educational
institutions.

| hope you will enjoy reading this issue of CPCE Connect. If you have any comments or ideas, please send them to Editorial Board at
connect@cpce-polyu.edu.hk.
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Professor Peter Yuen
Dean, College of Professional and Continuing Education
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